
Attention all Sophomore & Junior FCPS Theatre students:

Parent College Night
For Acting & Musical Theatre

Weds Feb 26 @ 7:00 – 9:30 PM
Marshall HS Auditorium (Door 13)

7731 Leesburg Pike, Falls Church (off Rte 7 near Tysons)

If you are considering majoring in Acting and/or Musical Theatre in college, please attend this FREE

information session to find out how the college audition process works & learn what you need to be 

doing NOW to prepare – please bring your parents too (it is especially designed for those nervous 

about you studying theatre in college)! Note: this is NOT an audition workshop, but a detailed primer 

about preparing for these competitive auditions at the top acting/MT programs at colleges in the US. 

For more info, please contact Marshall theatre director Bernie DeLeo at bcdeleo@fcps.edu. 


